
What a busy first half term we have had, I think 

we are all looking forward to recharging over the 

half term break.  

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our 

harvest collection, the local food bank were very 

happy to collect these contributions on Thursday 

and these will make a great difference to many 

families. 

After half term we have individual school photos 

on Thursday 14th November 2024. there will 

be an opportunity to sign up for sibling photos 

from 8am, more communication will come out af-

ter half term. We also have family consultations 

booked in Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 on 

Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th November 

and Years 3,4,5 and 6 Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th November. You will 

be sent a booking link to book your appointments a week before.  I am delight-

ed to share with you that Miss Hodkin is expecting her first child. I 

am sure you will join me in congratulating her and her husband on 

this wonderful news. The recruitment process for Mrs Craske and 

Miss Hodkin is underway and I will update you once things have 

been finalised.  

When we return we will be 

on WEEK 2 of our school 

menu, which you can view 

on our website. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you’ve called the school this week 

you might recognise  our Young Lead-

ers on the message!  

They had great fun recording it!  

Please see below the link 
to book for the Abacus 
Christmas photo shoot 
with Lou Sutton on 30th 
November 2024. 

https://
tinyurl.com/3hrb383x 
 

 

 

 

 

Lou Sutton Photography 

 

www.lousutton.co.uk 

01268 661315 

https://tinyurl.com/3hrb383x
https://tinyurl.com/3hrb383x
http://www.lousutton.co.uk/


What a great week Year 6 have had bringing their Greek topic alive with Greek cook-

ing and their Greek day on Wednesday where they enjoyed a number of activities 

including ‘the Olympics’ ‘ wrestling’ and going on a Greek adventure using our Now 

press Play. 



 

Well done to Freya, Logan, Callum, Charlie and Liam for their 

achievements outside of school in dance, swimming, sewing, foot-

ball and self defence.  











Glow In The Dark Sculpture Workshop (suitable for ages 5-11 and their families/carers) 

Join local artists to create unique collages and amazing glow in the dark sculptures, which will light up East Square as part of a mini pop-up 
sculpture trail in Basildon Town Centre on 2nd November.  

Date & Time: Weds 30th October 3pm-6pm 

Location: Westgate Shopping Centre (old EasyGym unit), Basildon Town Centre, SS14 1WP 



Pop-up Sculpture Trail (suitable for all ages) 

This free family event is inspired by Basildon’s rich public art. Join us for an immersive creative experience, learn more about Basildon’s pub-
lic art and explore pop-up glow in the dark sculptures, created by Basildon families. UV torches provided!  

Date & Time: Sat 2nd November 4.30pm-7pm 

Location: meet at Wendy Taylor’s Animal Underpass, Roundacre Underpass, SS15 5UL 






